
Florence Nightingale Day 2024 in Atlantic Canada 
May 24 | 9:30 am–1:30 pm 

 

We had thirty students in attendance and 5 'staff' (Dr. Connie Stewart - Professor and Chair of the 
UNBSJ Mathematics and Statistics Department,  me - Regional Director of CANSSI Atlantic and 
Professor in Dal's Mathematics and Statistics Department,  Dr. Maggie Brown - Assistant Professor 
in the UNBSJ Mathematics and Statistics Department,  and three others […]). We provided some 
history about Florence Nightingale, performed two activities (one about samples and populations 
and statistics thereof and the second demonstrating the mark-recapture method as a way of 
estimating population size), went on a tour of the UNB SJ campus, had a pizza and cookie lunch and 
a panel discussion about careers in statistics and pathways to success. 

 

 



 


